
 

  
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE: MARCH 6, 2018 
 
FROM:  FIRE DEPARTMENT WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: ACCEPTANCE OF DONATED DISNEYLAND RESORT PASSES VALUED AT 

$78,490 
 
 
ISSUE:  
 
Approve acceptance of 470 entrance passes valued at $78,490 donated to the Fire Department 
by Disneyland Resorts.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the City Council approve the acceptance of 470 entrance passes valued at $78,490 donated 
to the Fire Department by Disneyland Resorts. 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
As a token of its appreciation for the fire service, Disneyland Resorts has generously donated 470 
entrance passes, valued at $78,490 to the City of Riverside Fire Department.  Per Administration 
Manual Policy 06.011.00 Minor Donation Acceptance Policy, donations of cash or items valued 
at more than $25,000 must be accepted by the City Council. 
 
If accepted by the City Council, the Fire Department will distribute two passes to each fire 
department member, one for the employee and one for the employee’s guest. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
The 470 Disneyland Resorts passes are valued at $78,490.  No goods or services were provided 
by the City in exchange for this donation. 
 
 
Prepared by: Michael D. Moore, Fire Chief 
Certified as to  
availability of funds: Adam Raymond, Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer 
Approved by: Alexander T. Nguyen, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 


